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Nebraska Public Power District 

NLS2024031 
April 22, 2024 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

"Always there when you need us" 

10 CFR 54 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Apply for Subsequent Renewal of Operating License 
Cooper Nuclear Station, Docket No. 50-298, Renewed License No. DPR-46 

Reference: NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-06, "Importance of Giving NRC Advance 
Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal, Revision 1," dated February 26, 2024 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide notification that Nebraska Public Power District 
(NPPD) intends to submit a subsequent (second) license renewal application (SLRA) for Cooper 
Nuclear Station (CNS), License No. DPR-46. 

The first renewed license for CNS was issued on November 29, 2010, and will expire at midnight 
on January 18, 2034. NPPD intends to submit an SLRA in support of a second renewed operating 
license for CNS in accordance with 10 CFR Part 54, "Requirements for Renewal of Operating 
Licenses for Nuclear Power Plants," in the fourth quarter of 2026. 

This notification is being provided consistent with the Reference. As discussed in RIS 2009-06, 
NPPD will keep the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) informed of any changes to the 
anticipated schedule for filing the SLRA for CNS to facilitate NRC resource planning efforts. 

Please contact Linda Dewhirst, Regulatory Affairs and Compliance Manager at ( 402) 825-5416 or 
email lrdewhi@nppd.com if there are any questions regarding this notice of intent to submit an 
SLRA for CNS. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this correspondence. 
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cc: Regional Administrator 
USNRC - Region IV 

Cooper Project Manager 

NPG Distribution 

CNS Records 
USNRC - NRR Plant Licensing Branch IV 

Senior Resident Inspector 
USNRC- CNS 
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